
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R  M I C H A E L  W A T S O N  

D E P U T Y  H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R S  K E L L Y  H E R S E Y  

S H A R R O W  V A L E  R O A D  •  S H E F F I E L D  •  S 1 1  8 Z G  

P H O N E :  0 1 1 4  2 6 6  0 5 4 7  •  F A X :  0 1 1 4  2 6 8  4 8 7 8  

E M A I L :  e n q u i r i e s @ h u n t e r s b a r - j u n . s h e f f i e l d . s c h . u k  

w w w . h u n t e r s b a r j u n i o r . c o . u k  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 9th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Milk for the Summer Term 2020 is now available to purchase on SQuid. 
The cost is £12.35  and covers the period 14th April 2020 to 17th July 
2020.  
 
The deadline to purchase on SQuid is Friday 27th March 2020 at 6pm. 
We will not be able to order any milk after the deadline date. If your child 
is in receipt of free school meals there is no charge for milk, but you will 
still have to order it via SQuid.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Hunter’s Bar Junior School 
 
 
 

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

